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 FSCS reference DAAA-ETS5 
Please quote our reference when contacting us 

 
 

Dear Mr Fillan 

We have paid compensation under the Government 
London Capital & Finance plc (LCF) Compensation 
Scheme 

 Thank you for providing us with information about Fillan and Son Ltd SSAS. 

 We have made a payment by cheque directly to Registered Scheme Administrator Limited. 

 

According to our records, and the information you’ve provided, the amount due under the 
LCF Government Compensation rules to Mr Richard Fillan is £19,041.85. If any interest, 
distributions from the administrators (Smith & Williamson), or compensation from FSCS was 
received, then this has been taken into account when calculating the compensation offered 
under the government scheme.  

Important information on the terms of the scheme, including how the compensation has 
been calculated has been sent to Registered Scheme Administrator Limited. You can find 
further details at www.gov.uk/LCF-compensation-scheme. 

Any questions? 

If you have any questions, please contact us using the details at the top of this letter. We’ll be 
happy to help. 

Yours sincerely 

FSCS, on behalf of the LCF Government Compensation Scheme 

 

Financial Services Compensation Scheme Limited 
Registered as a Limited Company in England and Wales No 3943048 
Registered office: 10th Floor, Beaufort House, 15 St Botolph Street, London EC3A 7QU 

Mr R Fillan 
By email 

Call 
0800 091 0300 (free) 

Email 
LCF-enquiries@fscs.org.uk 

Write 
PO Box 300 
Mitcheldean 
GL17 1DY 

Visit 
www.gov.uk/LCF-
compensation-scheme 

 14 January 2022 

 

http://www.gov.uk/LCF-compensation-scheme

